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Weather: Sunny days are coming. It’s summer! 

 

10K 
Last Sunday, Louis took part in the Vitality 
London 10K with his dad and sister. Louis 
said, “I finished in 53:25 mins; it was a  

fantastic run, my legs feel stiff now but  
my family are all very proud of me.” 

Well done to Team Louis! So far they have 
raised £616 for HLSC on their sponsorship 
page. If you would like to sponsor them, you 

can do so at http://
uk.virginmoneygiving.com/team/DEWAR3 

 

Technology Day 2016 

On Thursday it was Technology Day.  
In the morning 4 students from Sussex  

University showed us how light from different 
elements can be split into colours. 

They told us that stars are made from  
different elements and that the light 
they give out can show you what those 

elements are. The Sun is made of helium 
and hydrogen— Their colours make a 

beautiful rainbow. 

We used spectrometers, to look at 4  
coloured lights and work out which  

element was inside. We made our own 
spectrometers using a CD, cardboard 

tube and black tape. 

The students showed us an infrared 
camera that sees heat energy as  

colours. This is called thermal imaging 
and the pictures looked amazing! 

In the afternoon we split into different 
groups and tried 4 different  

activities, Aeroplanes, Rockets, Shuttles and Darts. Well done Group A! 

 

Welcome 
This week,  

Cherome joined 
Year 6. He liked 

meeting new 
friends and  

exploring lessons, 
especially  
Computing. 

Jemma and Tia 
joined us for 

Technology Day 
and had a lovely 

stay. 

 

Pedal to the Pebbles — Update 
We now have a grand total of £3,040 raised from Pedal to the Pebbles for 

HLSC and NDCS. To encourage our participants to raise funds, we had a 
prize draw for everyone who raised £100 or more in sponsorship. We are 

pleased to say the winner was our very own Art and Drama teacher Mr Kent, 
who wins a Morvelo cycling 

top. 

 

Housepoints 
Last week the score was 

Blue 34  Yellow 30 
This week, Tayah and Luke got 

points for Blue. Well done! 

Blue 36  Yellow 30 

Hello! 

More Pictures On Page 2! Thank you to Mrs Trabucchi and 

her team for organising such a fun 

day for everyone... and thank you 

for our lovely prizes. 

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/team/DEWAR3
http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/team/DEWAR3


 

Dog Walking 
Luke went dog walking last week. 
He decided the dogs need a new 

career… Now they are Police Dogs! 

 

It’s All Good News 
Mrs Dumbrill sends her newsletters 
to her Aunty who passes them on to 
her friend Vi who many years ago 

was the nurse at HLSCl! 
Vi said she likes our 

newspaper because it 
has so much GOOD 

news. 

 

Research at HLSC 
Universities sometimes ask our pupils to be involved in  

research. Mrs Dumbrill checks the projects to make sure 
they are suitable, ethical and confidential. 

Different pupils take part at different times depending on 
the focus of the project. Many thanks to pupils who have taken part and to 
parents and carers for signing permission forms. We like universities to un-

derstand more about Deaf Education. 

 

Technology Day 

 

Work Experience 
Work Experience Student,  

Tasmine is in year 10 and goes to 
school in Burgess Hill. Her mum 

used to be a student at HLSC and 
Tasmine signs really well. 

She has been helping  
years  

6, 7, 8 & 9. 

Tasmine said, “I have enjoyed 
working at HLSC very much.” 


